
 

 

 
October 11, 2023, Newsletter                          

 

Scenic Park Elementary      
3933 Patterson St. Anchorage, Ak, 99504  
907 742-1650 

 
Message from the Principal 
 
 Happy Fall Scenic Park Families!  
      
     It’s hard to believe we will be wrapping up the 1st quarter next week. We look 
forward to seeing you for Parent/Teacher Conferences on Wednesday, October 
25th and Thursday, October 26th. Please use the link CONFERENCE GN UP 
LINK to sign up for conferences. This is a great time to meet with your child’s 
teacher and discuss their academic progress. Students will be dismissed at 
12:30 on conference days.  

                                                 
      Student and staff safety is a top priority at Scenic Park. All exterior doors will 
be closed and locked after the 8:50am bell. If your child arrives after the 8:50am 
bell, please be sure to use the Main Entrance doors to enter the school.  

 
     Thank you all for your continued support and patience as we navigate parent 
pickup. Just a few reminders: 

• Please follow the directions from staff members. 
• Pull vehicles as far forward as possible. 
• Please do not leave vehicles unattended.    

      
      
Again, thank you all for your cooperation and support as we continue to make 
Scenic Park a safe, fun, and engaging learning environment. 
*We are looking for a crossing guard to help students and families cross 
Patterson St. The job is Monday-Friday afterschool, 3:15-3:45 and Thursday 
8:30-9:00. This is a paid position. If you know someone that would be a great fit, 
please apply at the following link or contact the office. CROSSING GUARD* 
 
Sincerely,                              
Marco Christian,   

Principal                                   

Upcoming Events 

October 13th  
Family Movie Night  
 
October 18th 
Picture retake. 
 
October20th 
NO School. 
 
October 24th, 25th, & 26th 
Book Fair 
 
October 25th 26th Parent 
Teacher Conferences 
Students released at 12:30 
pm on both days. 
 
October 27th 
No School 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Important 
Announcement 

 
PLC Mondays 
 
Breakfast-9:40  
First Bell- 9:50 
Tardy Bell rings and class 
begins – 10:00. 
Dismissal- 3:30 
 
 
Tues- Friday 
 
Breakfast- 8:40 
First bell- 8:50 
Tardy bell rings and class 
begins- 9:00. 
Dismissal- 3:30 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

https://apps.asdk12.org/ConferenceScheduling/StudentScheduleStartExt.aspx
https://www.applitrack.com/asd/onlineapp/default.aspx?all=1&AppliTrackPostingSearch=temporary%20location%3A%22BARTLETT%20HIGH%20AREA%20TEMPORARIES%22%20title%3A%22temporary%22%20category%3A%22Noon%20Duty/Crossing%20Guard/Temporary%22&AppliTrackZipRadius=5&AppliTrackSort=type&AppliTrackLayoutMode=detail


 

 

  

Message from the nurse:   
  

Makar Eyecare will be visiting Scenic Park at the end of the month.  
Please let me know if you need help getting a vision screening or glasses 
due to lack of insurance, or use of all insurance benefits. I have two 
forms to fill out to be eligible for screenings and glasses at school. 

Katie Clausson, BSN RNC                                                    
School Nurse                                                              
Scenic Park Elementary School 
Anchorage School District 
(907) 742-1651, Fax: 907 742-1677 
 

 

 

    

More Important 
News 
 
 
Flu Vaccines: Free. Open 
to the public. No 
insurance required.  
 
Wednesday, October 25th  
From 2pm-7pm  
 
Eagle River High School 
West High School 
South High School 
East High School 
 
Thursday, October 26th 
From 1pm-7pm 
 
Wendler Middle School 
Romig Middle School 
Gruening Middle School 
Goldenview Middle School 
 

 
 
Please have your child go 
through the Lost and 
Found area for missing 
belongings.  The Lost and 
Found WILL be cleaned 
out and all items removed 
after parent/teacher 
conferences. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

   



 

 

   

 
 
Scenic Park Fall Scholastic Book Fair Coming Soon!  
 
 
Mark your calendars and save some PFD money for books for your young readers. This year, 
parents will be able to use Scholastic Book Fair's eWallet to pay online in advance or donate 
funds to a teacher!  
 

October 24th from 3:30 - 5:30  
October 25th from 12:30 - 6:30  
October 26th from 12:30 - 3:30  
Find out more or access the eWallet portal here:  
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/scenicparkelementaryschool  
  
Volunteers Needed!  
We desperately need volunteers to help run our Scholastic Book Fair. If you can help, here's 
how to sign up:  
We're using SignUp (the leading online SignUp and reminder tool) to organize our upcoming 
SignUps.  
  
Here's how it works in 3 easy steps:  
  
1) Click this link to see our SignUp on SignUp: https://signup.com/go/KzBpVav  
2) Review the options listed and choose the spot(s) you like.  
3) Sign up! It's Easy - you will NOT need to register an account or keep a password on SignUp.  
  
Note: SignUp does not share your email address with anyone. If you prefer not to use your 
email address, please contact me and I can sign you up manually.  
  
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

More Exciting News!! 
Halloween, Oct. 31st, costumes can be worn at school this year! See 
the guidelines below. 
 

 
 
Halloween Costume Rules/Guidelines 
 
• School rules regarding dress code must be followed: No short 
skirts/shorts/tutus, no bare midriffs, no bare shoulders, or low necklines. Nothing 
that promotes the use of illegal substances or activities or are derogatory, 
disrespectful or depict violence. 
• Hats & hoods may be worn as part of costume, this day only. 
• ALL costume preparations to be completed at home. (No dressing or applying 
of make-up or colored hairspray once students arrive at school). 
• No masks or weapons (nun chucks/sickles/swords/knives/guns, etc). 
• Students or parents who have questions about the acceptability of their 
costume should check with their homeroom teacher prior to wearing the costume 
to school. 
• Students wearing inappropriate costumes will need to call home to have a 
change of clothes brought up to them. 
 
PARENTS: Please help support and appropriate, distraction-free learning 
environment 
for all students by assuring that your student adhere to these guidelines. 
 




